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Year 2 – What to expect? 

 
• Your child will continue to develop their knowledge and skills 

within Key Stage 1.  
• At the end of this year, teachers will make a judgement about 

whether you child has met all the standards identified in Key 
Stage 1. It is a ‘can do’ curriculum and teachers will gather 
evidence through the independent work that children do in 
class and from the end of Key Stage 1 SATS in Maths and 
Reading in order to make a final judgement.  

• The End of Key Stage 1 SATS will take place in May. They are 
kept low key and we call them quizzes with the children.  

• You will receive the results with the annual report.  
• The test results do not determine the final judgement. It is only 

one part of the assessment process.  
 

What are the expected standards? 

The terminology used to explain how your child is progressing during 
the end of the year is:  

– On track to meet age related expectations 
– Not on track to meet expectations   

 
Teachers use the National Curriculum standards to assess whether 
children are on track or not on track to meet age related 
expectations. 
 
At the end of the year they will either be: 
 

o Working towards the expected standard 
o Working at the expected standard 
o Working at greater depth 

 

Please see the following to explain the expected standards. 
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Reading standards 
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Writing Standards 
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Example of a ‘Working at’ piece of writing: 
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Example of a ‘Working At’ piece of writing: 
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Maths Standards 
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How will we meet the learning needs for your child? 
 

 We have worked very closely with the Year 1 Team to ensure 
we understand the knowledge and skills your child has acquired 
and their ‘Next Steps’ for Year 2. 

 Don’t worry if your child is not at the expected standard or you 
feel they could work above the expected standard. You will 
have several opportunities at Parent Consultation Meetings in 
the Autumn and Spring Terms to discuss this. 

 We ensure that the learning is adapted so that regardless of 
your child’s attainment, they are still able to be successful in 
their learning 

 

What can you do to help? 

• Please read frequently with your child. You can complete the 
‘Incredible’ Reading challenge -Please try to read for at least 10 
mins every day. 

• Spellings – we will set weekly spellings which will be taught in 
school and sent home in Spelling Books. These will also be 
available on Spelling Shed (your child’s password is in their 
spelling book). The children will then be given the opportunity 
to demonstrate that they have learnt these words in class.  

• Handwriting – The letter formation we use with the children is 
on the website. Please support your child with correct 
formation when writing at home. 

 

Thank you for your support. 


